
New online child care management system for Helping Hands Wyrallah Road parents  

Helping Hands Wyrallah Road is moving to a new online system to manage your child care bookings, 
attendance and payments. Please look in service for more information about the transition to 
iParent Portal.  

 

 

The Federal Government’s New Child Care Package 

From 2 July 2018, the Federal Government is introducing a New Child Care Package. The Package will 
help parents with children aged 0 – 13 work, train, study and volunteer. The Package includes a new 
Child Care Subsidy, which replaces the current Child Care Benefit and Child Care Rebate. It will be 
paid directly to services. 

 
Your information does not automatically rollover to the new package and you may not receive any 
subsidy if your assessment is not completed. You must provide some new information and confirm 
your current details using your Centrelink online account through myGov. You should do this as soon 
as possible. 

What you need to do: 

 Sign into your Centrelink online account through myGov. 

 Select Complete your Child Care Subsidy assessment task. 

 Work through the steps to provide new information and confirm your current details. 

More information 

To find out what this means for your family and to estimate what your subsidy might be, please visit 
the Department of Training and Education information page here: 
https://www.education.gov.au/ChildCarePackage 
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